
 

Welcome to Main Street Family Dentistry: 

Thank you for choosing Dr. Elsner and our team for your dental care please review the following 

information and complete the enclosed forms prior to your appointment. Please be sure you remember 

to bring all pages with you so that we may go over them together to answer any questions. If you would 

like a copy for your records, one may be obtained upon your first visit to our office. If you have any 

questions regarding completion of these forms or need more detailed directions to our office, please call 

our office at 317-839-5500. 

If you have current x-rays from your previous dentist, please make sure you bring them with you or have 

them sent to us prior to your appointment. 

Please arrive 10 minutes prior to your appointment and have your dental insurance card with you. 

Payment will be expected at the time of service, based upon your deductible and co-payment amounts. 

You should check with your insurance company prior to your appointment to determine what your 

insurance company benefits are, including maximum, deductibles, and co-pay amounts. Most insurance 

plans have frequency allowances for cleanings, exams and x-rays. If you have had any of these services 

performed while insured with your current dental insurance, please verify your eligibility for such 

services. 

Once again, we would like to thank you for choosing our dental team for your healthcare services and 

look forward to providing you and your family with exceptional dental care. 
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